[& Littlejohn

An S&ME ¢ Company

December 16, 2016

City of Albuquerque
Planning Department
600 2 Street NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102
Phone: 505.924.3955

RE: DCI - Southwest Mesa
New Clinic Proposed at 8121 Central Ave. NW
Design Review Board Site Development Plan Approval

Dear Sir or Madam,

We are submitting the above referenced project to the Design Review Board for Site Development Plan
Approval. Littlejohn Engineering Associates is representing Dialysis Clinic Incorporated with this submittal
and their plan to construct a 9, 625 SF clinic on 2.03 Acres located at 8121 Central Ave. NW. The clinic will
have 19 patient stations and provide 34 parking spaces. DCI is building this facility to address the health
needs of the community.

We have uploaded all our plans/documents thru ePlan and emailed them to PLNDRS@cabq.gov. For the
document delegating authority, the DRB has approval authority in accordance with the West Route 66
Sector Development Plan for the SU-2/IP zone district. For the solid waste signature, we had a local guy
get the signature we needed on our plan this morning and he is sending to us by FedEx tonight. I have
attached a copy of the signature to show it is signed. I will have to upload official signature sheet Monday,
December 19, due to logistics of getting it from New Mexico to Nashville for me to upload.

Please contact me at 615-385-4144 or email me at ehill@smeinc.com.

Sincerely,
LITTLEJOHN ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC.

o -t QAL
S

Elizabeth |

Littlejohn | 1935 21st Avenue South | Nashville, TN 37212 | p 615.385.4144 | f 615.385.4020 | www.leainc.com






